
 

!!! Last Meeting at N.W.O.!!! – next 

meeting will be elsewhere! 
North West Off-Road wants their upstairs 

back, so the club is relocating - this was our 

last meeting here. We’ve got some good ideas 

for a temporary location while we find our new 

home – we’ll let everyone know where before 

the next meeting.  

April meeting location: TBA 
 

9-11 March – Balfour Working Bee.  

CANCELED 
Parks didn’t get back to us about this, so the 

trip has been cancelled for now. If you were 

still thinking of heading down (or elsewhere), 

give Trout a call – 0429141071. 

 

 

 

22-23 March – St Alban’s Bay 
Adrian Woodberry is heading out to Bellingham to camp for the weekend with the 

family and has invited anyone who wants to join him to well… join him. Give him a 

ring on 0403469435 to invite yourself along. 

 

12-20 April – Tuff Truck & High Country.  
Heading up to Tuff Truck in the Upper Hunter Valley and then back via the High 

Country. Contact Trout for details: 0429141071 

 

28 April – Sunday Trip around Sassafras with Phil.  
Phil is organizing a local day trip for April. More details when he’s decided where 

we’re going. 

 

June – Svend’s trip 
Not sure where we’re off to yet – but Svend has agreed to organize a trip in June.  
 

Next Meeting – April 2nd – Location TBA 
 

Having some fun while showing 4wdTV 
around the state. 

 

If you have any photos of your 

adventures, please send them in! 

devonport4wdclub@gmail.com or 

robert_kingston@yahoo.com  

 


